
  

 

  

For God so loved the world that He gave His only begotten Son, that whoever believes in Him should not perish but have everlasting life.  
 

John 3v16 

 

31st March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re. Keyworker childcare provision over the Easter holidays and beyond 

 
As you may now be aware, St. Peter's will be closed over the Easter holidays. I am pleased to report that our 
families have been following governemnt advice regarding staying safe and staying at home, therefore our 
pupil daily numbers last week were kept extremely low. 
 
We are, however, working with our collaborative partners Palm Bay and Ramsgate Holy Trinity, to continue 
to offer childcare for the small number of children who are in most need of it over Easter, and possibly beyond. 
This childcare will be provided at Palm Bay Primary School, and the relevant families have already been 
contacted.  
 
We are aware though, that NHS staff are being recalled and re-deployed over the coming weeks. If, during 
the holiday period, circumstances change for any of our families, and you are no longer able to safely keep 
your child at home due to all members of the household being re-deployed or having hours changed within 

the NHS, then please notify us via email on keyworkerchildcare@palmbay.org.uk   
 
I sincerely hope you are all keeping well, positive and active, and I look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
  
Mr Hunter-Whitehouse 
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